
Senior Matthew Hommel recently won a 1st place medal 
in SKILLS USA Industrial Motor Control district 

competition. “Being involved in SKILLS has helped me to 
realize the career paths I find most interesting,” Hommel 

said. “It also gave me the confidence needed to pursue 
higher goals and to never give up on them.” Hommel is 
also a member of National Honor Society, and he finds 

time to raise money for Relay for Life. “Volunteer work 
has really opened my eyes to the importance of the good citizens around the 
world that help those who need it,” he said. Hommel is attending Penn State 

University in the fall.  
  

 
 

Senior Jamie McKeon is a well-rounded student athlete 

who wears many different “faces” at Delaware Valley 
High School. McKeon is a member of the softball team, 
ski and snowboarding club, Student Council, Teens 

Against Tobacco Use, Mu Alpha Theta and is the face of 
the Warrior, the school’s mascot. “Getting involved 
exposed me to new people, ideas, and opportunities,” she 

said. “It also helped me with leadership roles and 
working with others.” She is on the Relay for Life committee and acts as a team 

member. Also, McKeon volunteers for the local food drive.  “Volunteering has 
helped me appreciate what people do for others,” she said. She will be 
attending Temple University in the fall.  
 


